
HERSHEY SURVEYING, INC.
Hershey Surveying, Inc. 

remains a trusted company 
in the surveying industry of 
Lancaster County. They are 
rooted in the community 
and are willing to listen to 
your concerns. You will be 
provided information to 
make educated decisions 
regarding boundary and 
zoning issues, subdivision 
and land development.
The process of land 

development and sub-
division has seen many 
changes and has become more complicated in recent years. Allow owner Ron 
Hershey, PLS, and his colleagues assist you by answering your questions 
during the planning stages. Their professional skills will continue to guide you 
through all phases including field work, municipal meetings, and recording of 
the final plan in a timely manner.
Stop by the office at 325 Broad Street, East Earl, at the corner of Broad and 

Vine Street in Terre Hill, or call them at 717-445-0333. You may also visit the 
website at hersheysurveying.com. They would be delighted to discuss your 
survey needs.

L-R: Ron Hershey, Rodney Horst, Derick Weaver, David Jeu, 
David Shrom and Kenny Azzarello.


